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21st November 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Food Bank 

 

 

 

   

We understand the cost of living crisis is having a big impact on all of us, more some than 

others. As we enter these winter months many families and individuals will struggle during 

this period of the year. If possible, we are writing to ask if families would like to donate to 

our local food bank to support our local community. 

The Westbourne Park Baptist London, accept all kinds of pantry foods and toiletries. From 

food cupboard essentials, to cereal, bread, nappies etc. We will begin to collect from the 

28th November to the 1st of December.  

Some of our pupils at College Park School are already familiar with The Westbourne Park 

Baptist London by visiting the library.  

We will collect all donations at College Park School and small group of our young children 

and adults will deliver them to The Westbourne Park Baptist Church on the 2nd of 

December. 

For any more information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Many thanks, 

Jihad Serdoud 
Red Class Teacher 
PSHE Lead 
 


